
From: rdspeller < 
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 12:02 PM 
To: Agenda Items <AgendaItems@kawarthalakes.ca> 
Subject: Raby Street maintenance 

 

To whom it may concern. 

 

I would like to respectfully request that our street of 4 houses be recognized, and included in the 

regular maintenance schedule. 

 

 

Presently, the snow plow does considerable damage in front of our home of 8 Raby Street,  so 

much so, that as an elderly person using a walker, I can only travel on, with great difficulty. 

 

See attached pics. 

 

Presently, they are resurfacing, Raby Shore Drive, and the foreperson informs me that our street 

is not on any map. 

 

Thank you for your consideration 

 

David Speller 

 

 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 
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